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Saturday, December 7, 2024 @ 10:00 AM

Sponsorship and Contribution Request


October 1, 2024

Dear Business Owners and Patrons,

The 2023 Christmas parade was extraordinarily successful. This was largely due to the support we received from numerous businesses and patrons in Pinetops and the surrounding community. We hope to make this year’s parade even better.

Your support is essential! The parade committee is already hard at work making plans for our 48th Annual Christmas Parade which will be Saturday, December 7, 2024, at 10 AM. Our Annual Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony will be Monday, November 25, 2024, at 7PM.
Be sure to put both events on your holiday schedule!

Please consider helping us in one of the following ways:

· Sponsor a professional float……………........$600.00
· Sponsor ½ of a professional float……...........$300.00
· Sponsor a high school marching band……..$300.00
· Sponsor ½ a high school marching band......$150.00
· Advertise your business/entry fee……….....$ 50.00
· Contribute to the Christmas Parade Committee. Any amount is appreciated!

*** Make all checks payable to:   Town of Pinetops (Write 2024 Christmas Parade on the memo line)
       
Please join us in making this year’s Christmas parade a fun and festive holiday event!

Sincerely,

Christmas Parade Committee Members: 	
Odyssey Brown/Town Hall liaison, Suzanne Coker Craig, Travis Dubois/Town Business liaison
Kirby Fuller/Coordinator, Tammy Keesler/Town Clerk, Cody Lancaster/Public Works Supervisor 



For more information, you may contact Odyssey Brown or Kirby Fuller.	

Kirby Fuller		Email: 		jkfuller52@gmail.com
Odyssey Brown	Email:			obrown@pinetopsnc.com
			Phone:		252-827-4435 (Pinetops Town Hall)
			Mailing Address: 	Town of Pinetops
						PO Drawer C
						Pinetops, NC 27864
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